
 

 

   

   

Appliance Replacement Permits 

 
Starting Monday, October 2, 2017, The City of Henderson is making some small 
changes to our Appliance Replacement Permits.  These are the permit types 
utilized for same-for-same water heater and HVAC replacements.  Here is a 
summary of how these changes may affect you: 

1.  Online Application - Our customers who apply online for their Appliance 
Replacement permits will notice that there are two new Work Class 
choices.  When applying for permits, you will select BLDG - Appliance 
Replacement as the Permit Type but when choosing Work Class, you will 
have the choice of "HVAC" or "Water Heater". Step by step instructions can 
be found here. 
  

2. Inspections - You will now only need to schedule one inspection for 
Appliance Replacement permits.  The 1541 is an all-encompassing HVAC 
Inspection and the 1531 is an all-encompassing Water Heater Inspection. All 
notes and detailed information about the inspection will be relayed in the 
results, available online, as soon as the inspection is complete. 

This change saves our customers time by simplifying the inspections and application 
process. This also provides clarity to the inspectors in the field and allows greater 
detail in reporting. 

If you have any questions, please see the instructions and FAQ's or contact Stephen 

Guyette at Stephen.Guyette@cityofhenderson.com or (702) 267-3909 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HizRuETrnuOV3ijI9iSTDATnoNvrb4SmZ_9eocYEK0QUD3SiheOj63r6ntQdDPWyJZuX_vxlqYoZjZKtbzmzfuJxySTaGALB5vZVRZRJCvhoISCsklzrtQf_xIdJhYd8GrRRhCcqcuK4PlTOURmnuy-Mj25mkdlHuove7yzBQ20=&c=DxwdJSYlz7uKlOrxxmF-GrfBTYDhtDoZGTpD8sbEQtaYH7QMgiyuUg==&ch=Fv0yFn7fMWHcqa_eX0imYuEtF7v-Etau9ursk3NwJbu3CFWqYQBsKg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HizRuETrnuOV3ijI9iSTDATnoNvrb4SmZ_9eocYEK0QUD3SiheOj617Eaia21aEzEfSraVnIkliQ6L_ryXo7PP89hpYPILvOM9rEoGWg0MinvrMoVzIcpnt0sghA5byBaD0xOtspvS4hlPUHqmuq1NG5OaILPMSbyWheOe_-zBNbcuK7o-yVY5jqspvXxFotdbZt4gzmWypWsgvzJs8dIkIfhBO47H_DaHRjz2mwI_gsDF_2FiCp4AwzXm9tgqGU89ofGbsqURmQjLccF63-XAWMdHuSLFuxMJERYmUo7sGCcNH_njJNK35zQZWhPCCe8WpWoLpj_1U=&c=DxwdJSYlz7uKlOrxxmF-GrfBTYDhtDoZGTpD8sbEQtaYH7QMgiyuUg==&ch=Fv0yFn7fMWHcqa_eX0imYuEtF7v-Etau9ursk3NwJbu3CFWqYQBsKg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HizRuETrnuOV3ijI9iSTDATnoNvrb4SmZ_9eocYEK0QUD3SiheOj617Eaia21aEz6xso7QFELLL6onXGP6MaA4hLOC4Mwq1JjnizplUWxp5z-Whea5CQH73usPomSzL2aAJIdBJJowcCvLFBMduieWp9ngyOtB4obi_2ZinHnj9aH_mrBe0vn-RZwPCYhbEHgfMeWXQroAMlNYQBkVGbJIVnNAaJdgxoHWavBWLXKIQS3fXnsj2j5w==&c=DxwdJSYlz7uKlOrxxmF-GrfBTYDhtDoZGTpD8sbEQtaYH7QMgiyuUg==&ch=Fv0yFn7fMWHcqa_eX0imYuEtF7v-Etau9ursk3NwJbu3CFWqYQBsKg==
mailto:Stephen.Guyette@cityofhenderson.com


 

City of Henderson Development Services Center, 

240 Water Street, Henderson, NV 89015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


